
5-5-22 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on 

this 5th day of May 2022 at 7:00 pm. Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, 

and Kristin Volson were present. 

Details for the cornhole tournament the park board will put on during rib fest were figured out. 

New bench locations were chosen. 

A date to plant the park flowers was set. 

Counter tops and cupboards were discussed for the upcoming concessions stand addition. 

The next meeting of the Anamoose park board will be held on June 1st, 2022, at 7:00 pm. 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

 

 


